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Freeman, Ashley

Subject: FW: [WARNING EXTERNAL]VARC Agreement 2023-2024

From: Elizabeth Filter <EMFilter@varcinc.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 1:35 PM 
To: Freeman, Ashley <freemana@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: RE: [WARNING EXTERNAL]VARC Agreement 2023-2024 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello, 
At that time I had sent an amended version with edit notes, and it does not look like I received it 
back, so no contract was agreed upon at that point.  
 

Elizabeth Filter|MSP 
President|CEO 
608-637-3934 x1305 

 
 
From: Freeman, Ashley <freemana@cityoflacrosse.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 1:15 PM 
To: Elizabeth Filter <EMFilter@varcinc.com> 
Subject: [WARNING EXTERNAL]VARC Agreement 2023-2024 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good afternoon, 
 
Our Legal Department is asking for a signed copy of the VARC Agreement for 2023 & 2024 that you worked out with 
Char. From what I can tell, your last contact with her about it was around May 6th, 2022. She didn’t leave the signed 
version accessible in shared folders so we are wondering if you have one you can email to me. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ashley Freeman 
Recycling Coordinator  
Street Supervisor 
City of La Crosse 
2000 Marco Drive 
Direct Line 608.789.7507 
 
Street Department 
608.789.7340 
Recycling Department 
608.789.7508 
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